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Our Government is committed to 

protecting retirement income for  

today’s seniors, and for future 

generations of retirees. Canadians 

receive retirement income from a variety 

of sources, including the Canada 

Pension Plan and Old Age Security.  The 

Canada Pension Plan is funded by 

premiums that working Canadians pay 

with each paycheque and is on a 

secure and sustainable path. With 

Canada’s population aging, if changes 

are not made to the Old Age Security 

program however, it will become 

unsustainable in the  long-term. 

Failure to make important decisions 

now will put the program in jeopardy 

for future generations.  
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